
Educational trip Organized by PG Department of Commerce and 

Management  

P.G. Department of Commerce and Management organized a one day trip at Bhai Kahan Singh Nabha Library and 

Book Fair at Punjabi University Patiala on November 25
th
, 2022. Total 36 Students of B.Voc Retail Management and 

B.Voc Hospitality & Tourism were accompanied by two faculty members of the department. It was an enlightening time 

spent by students surrounded by array of different books and journals. Students got themselves engaged in the ‘Book Fair’ 

too, and purchased some books of their interests. The trip was successful and beneficial to the students because the 

students experienced a new environment and the importance of books that inspired them to take better care of the library 

books and encouraged good behavior in our own college library. Prof. Jatinder Singh and Prof. Arshdeep Singh were the 

coordinators of this trip.  

 

 

 


